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Hi Dance Families! 

As we get back into the studio 

after Fall Break 1, the veteran 

students know what starts in 

November — preparations for 

Christmas Cabaret!  For those 

new to the studio this year, 

I’m excited to share this  

tradition with you!  

 

Christmas Cabaret began in 

2011 as a dinner show held in 

the studio.  We had several 

performances for small  

audiences, with different 

dances featured at each show.  

It quickly became a favorite 

event of dancers and  

audiences alike.  As the studio 

has grown, so has our  

audience, and the  

performance has changed so 

much in the past couple of 

years.  This year, we will be 

featuring over NINETY  

dancers in our performance.  

With that being said, at the 

time of the newsletter, our 

venue is still “To Be  

Announced”.  However, the 

Christmas Cabaret will be 

held Sunday, December 18th 

at 1:30pm.  Our theme this 

year is “A Classic Christmas” 

and will feature a lot of good 

Christmas “oldies but  

goodies”.  Tickets for  

Christmas Cabaret will go on 

sale December 1st! 

 

Later this month, there will 

be Studio Dancewear  

available for sale, both online 

and via paper order form.  

Dancers may need a couple of 

pieces for the Christmas  

Cabaret, but these items are 

also often worn for the spring 

performance as well.  I will let 

you know what your dancer 

needs.  Be on the lookout for 

that order! 

 

I am SO glad that most  

students are coming prepared 

to class each week!  As a note, 

please be sure your dancer is 

coming to class with their hair 

off their face and in clothes 

appropriate for class (no jeans, 

no socks.)  For those dancers 

1st grade and up, please be 

sure they are bringing their 

shoes!  As they continue to 

learn and progress, these  

accommodations make sure 

the dancer is prepared to work 

on their movements properly 

and safely! 

 

 

 

With all of the happenings 

this month and next, expect a 

few more notes and emails in 

the coming weeks.  I want to 

be sure everyone stays  

informed.  Please feel free to 

contact me with questions, but 

hopefully the newsletter gives 

you the information you need.   

 

Remember — Fall Break 2 

(Thanksgiving Break) is the 

full week of November 21-25!  

Enjoy the time with family 

and Turkey! 

 

—Miranda 

Fusion DanceWorks       Miranda Bushaw Beyer       563.608.2188       fusiondanceworks@gmail.com 

Dates To Remember: 

 Final Fall Tuition   

Payment Due:          

November 14 

 Fall Break 2 (STUDIO 

CLOSED):                

November 21-25 

 Christmas Cabaret: 

December 18, 2016 at 

1:30pm 

 Dance Recital: May 26 

& 27, 2017 


